Special issue of JAAS - Journal of Analytical Atomic Spectrometry

Papers describing work presented at the European Winter Conference on Plasma Spectrochemistry will be considered for publication in a special issue of JAAS following the usual peer review process. The special issue will appear in the September 2005 issue of JAAS and all accepted papers will have an appropriate conference footnote added. 

The deadline for submitting articles is 31 March 2005. All papers should be submitted online using the JAAS file upload system at http:www.rsc.org/submissions. When submitting your paper please indicate clearly that the work was presented at the 2005 Winter Conference.

The corresponding author of all accepted manuscripts will receive a copy of the printed issue and an electronic file of their article for printing reprints on demand.

The following guidelines are intended to help the publication process.

1. 
Submissions may be full papers, rapid communications, or technical notes. 


a)  If you consider that your presentation at the conference describes work that is in its initial stage and the early results merit urgent publication, then consideration should be given to submitting a communication of 2 typeset pages. This does not prohibit the later publication of a full paper.


b)  If your presentation offers a practical solution to a problem that is of interest to the JAAS readership, but neither a full-length paper nor an urgent communication is justified, then consideration should be given to submitting a technical note. This should be up to 3 typeset pages in length and use references to the established technique, explaining in full only what is novel about the proposed approach.

2. 
All papers will be subject to the usual stringent peer review process. For further information please visit the JAAS web site.

The Managing Editor, Sarah Day and members of the Editorial Board will be present at the Conference to answer any questions about submitting papers to JAAS. Full Instructions for Authors are available on the web site.

We look forward to receiving your contribution.

The JAAS website - http://www.rsc.org/jaas

